
Request for Proposal (RFP) for District Network 

Expansion, E-Rate Requests, and New Facilities

Leadership and Vision

Posted by Frankie Jackson, Chief Technology Officer

Frankie Jackson worked with Polly Gifford (EPS), Kim Bowlin, 

Oscar Villar, and Paula Ross to finalize the four RFPS that are 

scheduled for board approval in April 2017 (See the table below).

All of these RFPs support the district’s network expansion and 

technology infrastructure for new facilities and renovations. 

On March 7, 2017, the team met all afternoon to discuss RFPs

#2 Internet and Related Services, and #3 Internet Gateway 

Router Switch. They reviewed pricing and technical designs. The 

team plans to make final recommendations after spring break.

RFPs In Work to Expand the District’s Network and Request E-Rate 

Funding Reimbursements – Planned for April 2017 Board Meeting

Bid Name RFP # Post BID BID Opening

Evaluate 

Bids

Make 

Recommendation

Board 

Approval

Technology Construction 

Renovation Upgrades

17-01-

5079RFP

Wednesday 

11/30/16

Thursday 

2/9/2017

Feb 10-

Feb 16 28-Mar-17 10-Apr-17

Internet and Related 

Services

16-11-

5047RFP

Wednesday 

12/13/16

Thursday 

12/15/2016

Dec 16-

Mar 28 28-Mar-17 10-Apr-17

Internet Gateway Router 

Switch

16-12-

5049RFP

Friday 

12/16/16

Thursday 

1/5/2017

Jan 6-

Mar 28 28-Mar-17 10-Apr-17

Dark, lit or self-

provisioned fiber 

17-01-

5080RFP

Tuesday 

01/24/17

Thursday 

3/14/2017

March 15-

March 28 28-Mar-17 10-Apr-17

1

2

3

4

March 7, 2017


